
 

 

SSCCOOUUTT  NNEEWWSS                April 2010 

 
Thankfully a much quieter month than March with a two week break for 
Easter. 
 
On Thursday the 15th of April the scouts practised their fire lighting 
skills in preparation for the Backwoods Cooking competition to be held in 
May. As part of the activities they were asked to use only natural 
materials.  
 
On Friday 22nd we had a games night with smaller groups splitting off to 
discuss Investitures and the upcoming Expedition challenge, the date of 
which is still to be confirmed. 
 
St Georges Day parade was on Sunday 25th with 17 scouts managing to 
make it. Given that Sunday saw a number of other activities that people 
were committed to, the turnout was excellent.   
 
On Thursday 29th we were able to complete the CPR training with the 
Student Doctors. This was very well attended with 26 Scouts. This was 
the final requirement for quite a few Scouts who gained their Outdoor 
Challenge. 
 
We also Invested 4 new scouts 3 former cubs Josh Curral, Shaun Walker, 
Jamie Parr and Daniel Callaghan who has been in Cubs but at another 
Scout Group. 
 
 
 
 
Events Planned in May 
 
1st/2nd May Group Camp 
7th/8th/9th May Bala canoeing Training 
22nd May Backwoods Cooking Competition 
  
 


